
-----Original Message----- 
From: Pasco Financial [mailto:pasco@pascofinancialgroup.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2009 4:25 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25 
 
I am a licensed insurance professional and registered representative. I do not 
support the expansion of FINRA's suitability obligations to recommendations that 
do not involve securities. Insurance and other non-securities products are 
already subject to comprehensive regulation at the state level, through the 
efforts of state insurance departments and other state regulators. 
 
I would add a possible exception would be those products that reflect values 
directly from the market or indices of the market, i.e., indexed annuities and life 
insurance. 
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PH 804-355-0899 
FAX 804-355-0399 
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